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Lerner, Sarah

Subject: FW: Packet for SCWRTC Meeting

 
 
From: Misty Molzof <m.molzof@swwrpc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 2:09 PM 
To: Lerner, Sarah <SLerner@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Re: Packet for SCWRTC Meeting 
 

 

Thank you for notifying the Soutg Central Wisconsin Rail Transit Commission of the proposed 
improvements.   Please proceed with your bidding for the project as the Commission has no objections. 
 
Misty Molzof  

  

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  


